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Response to your official information request

Thank you for your official information request received on 15 November{2023 for “a
copy of correspondence specific to the application for new titles [for @hits a#44 Millbrook
Road, Henderson, Auckland], and reasoning for the delays with regeivingthese, and what
has caused those delays.”

The information you requested is not held by Toita Te Whenu@ Land Information New
Zealand (LINZ) and we have no reason to believe that if istheld by another agency.
Therefore, we are refusing your request under 18(g)iof “he/Official Information Act.

No relevant plan or title transactions have been received by LINZ, nor any
correspondence which would indicate anything has been received in relation to the
application for new titles for this developmént

If you wish to discuss this decisign With"®% please feel free to contact
ministerialsupport@linz.govt.nz

You have the right to seeksan ihvesStigation and review by the Ombudsman of this
decision. Information about how to make a complaint is available at
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602.

Please notegthisiresponse letter outlining our decision on your request, with your
personal details withheld, and any attached documentation will be published on the
LINZ website. This is likely to be published by 22 December 2023.

Naku noa, na

Pete Hill
Senior Business Partner

Ministerial and Government Services

www.linz.govt.nz New Zealand Government






